
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Ushers:    Ray Doss, Glenn Smith 
Deacon of the Month:  Robby Brown 
Nursery:   Lauryn Taylor 
Kids Praise   Michael and Carrie Elkins 
Audio/Video Team:  Audio – Tim Perry 

Camera – Steve Wainright 
Computer – Tina Riddle 

Counters:   Sue Pentecost, Dot Whiten 
 

Upcoming Events... 
 

 

Wednesday, November 27   No Wednesday Night Activities 
 

Sunday, December 1          9:00 am Sunday School  
        10:00 am Worship Service 
          5:00 pm   HBC Christmas Tree Decoration  
           

   

    
      
                                 

   
     
  
    
  
  
 

 

 

Announcements 

 Join us this afternoon at 5:00 to decorate the HBC Christmas Tree! 
Please bring your favorite soup, salad or dessert to share and join us for tree 
decorating, fun, and fellowship!  
 

 The church office will be closed November 27-29 in observance of 
Thanksgiving. 
 

 Heflin Baptist Church is excited to announce our Children's Christmas 
Musical - The Christmas Cross. The performance will be on December 15 
during the morning service. All children are welcome and encouraged to 
participate. Practices are Wednesdays at 6pm in the Worship Center. We will 
also have Sunday afternoon practice 12/01 at 3pm! Please reach out if you 
have any questions. 
 

 LADIES: Mark your calendars for Saturday, December 14, and make 
plans to join us for our annual Ladies Christmas Brunch! We will have a 
guest speaker, music, and wonderful food using some of the recipes from the 
HBC Frontline Student Ministries Cookbook! The cookbook will be available at 
the event with proceeds going to the Youth Fund! Tickets for the event are $10 
per person. Proceeds from ticket sales will go to the HBC Women’s Ministry. 
You may sign up at the Welcome Desk to attend and/or decorate one of the 17 
tables (6 place settings). 
 

 You may purchase your copy of the new “God’s Mercy, Grace, and 
Compassion” 52 week, leatherbound devotional today! Pastor Brent is a 
contributing author again this year and all proceeds will go to HEARTS Cancer 
Relief Services. The cost is just $15, and they make great gifts!  
 

 Food donations for the Backpack Buddies Program at Fruithurst 
Elementary are now being collected in the Fellowship Hall. Please donate 
items that a student can prepare, don't require extra ingredients, and won’t be 
easily damaged in a backpack. 
 

 Beginning Sunday, December 1, there will be a “Christmas Card 
Exchange” for HBC. There will be “mailboxes” underneath the television in 
the Welcome Center for easy accessibility. A list of church members is 
available in the Welcome Center.  
 

 The next Diamond Set Luncheon will be December 3 at 11:00 AM in the 
fellowship hall. Ryan Robertson will be singing. 
 

 Frontline Student Ministry is having A FLAmazing Fundraiser to raise 
money for their winter retreat! For a small fee, you may send a flock of 
flamingos to brighten the day of your friends and family! Please pick up a form 
at the Welcome Desk for pricing and details. 
 

C h u r c h  I n f o r m a t i o n  

M a i l i n g :  P .  O .  B o x  1 1 6 ,  P h y s i c a l :  1 5 5  A l m o n  S t r e e t ,  

H e f l i n ,  A l a b a m a  3 6 2 6 4  

P h o n e :  2 5 6 - 4 6 3 - 2 5 7 6  

E m a i l :   h e f l i n b a p t i s t @ c e n t u r y t e l . n e t  

W e b s i t e :   w w w . h e f l i n b a p t i s t . o r g  

                     

Heflin Baptist Church 
November 24, 2024 
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